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Monday, 27 February 2023
Dear Parents and Carers

Year 4/5 children will be taking part in `Crucial Crew’ on Thursday, 2nd March in the afternoon at Ubique Barracks, Peel House Lane, Widnes. Crucial Crew is a local initiative to ensure children have `crucial’ life skills to help them cope with potentially life-threatening situations.

This annual event brought together key partner and local organisations and delivered vital safety advice to young people. Sessions are delivered in a fun and interactive way.

Partners included: Cheshire Fire and Rescue Service, Cheshire Police, Road Safety, SP Energy Networks, Bridgewater Community Healthcare NHS Trust, Travel Training and Health Improvement Team.

The staff provide vital safety messages to pupils – such as recovery position, internet safety, fire safety and more.

Children will return to school at approximately 3pm, please collect at normal time.
Many thanks,

Mrs L Connolly
Headteacher
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helping children and young people to succeed
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The Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity.  Charity No 234025
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